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From: Doug Olson <mrcolson@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 13, 2022 10:00 PM
To: licensing; Evers, Tag
Subject: Alcohol License Review regarding Om"s Liquor Store request on S. Park St.

Dear ALRC members, 

We live on Lowell street, two blocks from the proposed Om's Liquor Store. We have read the comments from 
other neighbors regarding this proposal and we share all the concerns they have expressed. A liquor store at this 
location is clearly not needed, and clearly not wanted by the neighborhood.  

We strongly urge you to deny this application. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Doug Olson 
Sarah Larsen 
1012 Lowell St, Madison, WI 53715 
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